
Meet Mr. Brown

I hope to meet you soon, and I cannot wait to learn all about YOU!  I’m sure we will 
have a remarkable year together.  Please feel free to contact me ANYTIME with 
your questions or thoughts.

Kindest regards,
Mr. Joshua Brown
4th Grade Teacher, Track 4
jbrown9@wcpss.net
https://mrbworld.weebly.com/ 

Hi there,

I’m Josh Brown, and I am looking 
forward to working with you this year! 
This will mark my thirteenth year as an 
educator.  Previously, I taught first 
grade, third grade, and even 
kindergarten.  Fourth grade has been 
my favorite grade level so far, and this 
will be my fifth year teaching fourth 
grade. This is my third year at OCE!

I am originally from Pennsylvania 
(Indiana, PA), so I am a big Pittsburgh 
Steelers and Penguins fan.  Much of my 
family still lives in and around 
Pittsburgh, PA although my mother has 
relocated to Tampa, Florida.  I’ve been in 
North Carolina for about 10 years, and I 
absolutely love this state!

In my free time, I enjoy disc golfing, ball 
golfing, running, camping, and almost 
anything else outdoors.  I enjoy listening 
to music or podcasts, and I also enjoy 
board games. I have over 50 board 
games in my collection!

https://mrbworld.weebly.com/

